
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th October 2013 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
Thursday 17th October 2013 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know that members of the NUT and NASUWT at this school have informed me 
that they are intending to take part in industrial action in the form of a one-day strike on  
Thursday 17th October 2013. 
 
The action is part of a programme of regional strikes of teachers’ Pay and Conditions and Pensions. 
 
As a result of the risk assessment carried out I am unfortunately unable to open the School to pupils 
on this day.  School will be open as normal on Friday 18th October. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs JM Bayes 
Head Teacher 


